North Plainfield shade Tree Advisory Board Minutes- February 10, 2020

A I

Compliance statement read.

Roll call: Frank, Thalia, and Bart.

Next meeting March 9, 2020, Borough Hall, 5 PM.

Reading/passing minutes of January 13, 2020.

January 14, 2020, annual report submitted for signature. As of today, still
in limbo.

January 14, 2020, STAB (Thalia) verbally told DPW (Cathy Allen) to inform
the Sanford Avenue resident inquiry of January 7, 2020, regarding more
trees to be planted that STAB for now is planting with no overhead wires.
Approve STAB monies, $95, for NJ Shade Tree Federation membership
dues.

Potential classes: March 21, 2020, Saturday, - Rutgers Master Gardener,
and Wednesday, April. 1 ,2020, at Duke Farms, invasive species.

January 19, 2020 article in the Star Ledger regarding the Lantern Fly
damage costing the state of

PA- S50 million/year. Damage spreading to NJ, DE, and VA.

Old business: SFl grant — Frank to bring in the information.

New business: Rick to trim up the ginkgo tree at Park Place and Grove Street.

Meeting adjourned at 5:20 PM, 1) Frank and 2) Bart
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